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22nd August 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 13 trip to Marshall Arena in Milton Keynes  
 
As part of our career offering to students, we will be attending the National School and College Leaver Show held 
at Marshall Arena in Milton Keynes on 21st September 2022.  The National School and College Leaver Show brings 
together employers, Further and Higher Education establishments with students to link them with opportunities 
including apprenticeships, traineeships and graduate schemes. 
 
Students will travel to Milton Keynes via coach departing school at 9.30am and we will return to school at 
approximately 3.00pm.  Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8.45am. Students will have breakfast at 
school as normal but will require a packed lunch for the day.  This trip will be at no cost to parents/carers. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please give your permission via your child’s Wisepay account. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at sstevens@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Steph Stevens 
 
Mrs S Stevens 
Careers Leader 
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